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Home of the Pirates 

  

Date:  Wednesday, September 5, 2018 

 

To:  St. Mary’s Grub Club 

 

From:  Heidi Buckmaster, Principal NKN HS 

 

Re:  Summer food donations 

 

Dear Gail and everyone involved in the grub club at St. Mary’s; 

 

On behalf of our summer school students and staff I would like to extend our most sincere thank 

you for the time and effort you all put forth to make lunches for our summer school program.  The 

snack times and lunch were a major success thanks to you!  Our students and staff had such praise 

and gratitude for the food and your part in it.   

 

A quality meal can be the turning point in a students day.  The delicious lunches and snacks literally 

kept students coming back each day so they could earn school credits and get that much closer to 

our ultimate goal of ontime graduation for every student. 

 

You are so appreciated, we hope our partnership with you can continue in the future! 

 
 

 

 

 

 


